
From: Keith Edgerton <keithdavid17@msn.com> 

Sent: Monday, November 09, 2020 5:08 PM 

To: Nicole Floyd 

Subject: Please lift the use restrictions on Ingersoll Stadium 

External Email Alert! 

This email originated from a source outside of the City's network. Use caution before clicking on links or opening 

attachments. 

Hello Nicole, 

I am requesting the city of Olympia remove the use restrictions of Ingersoll Stadium so 
outside sports teams can use the field.  I think opening up the field would be a great 
addition to local teams with little disturbance to the surrounding neighborhoods. 

Thank you so much for considering! 

Cheers, 

Keith Edgerton 
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